
Dear College Members, 

Since 2009, an increasing number of members have opted to discontinue receiving 
printed copies of FP Links. FP Links Committee would like to thank the members 
who have supported the “Go Green” initiative. 

To drive the initiative forward, from January 2024, subscription will be changed 
to electronic versions automatically for all college members unless notified 
otherwise. All issues of Family Physicians Links (FP Links) are accessible from our 
college website http://www.hkcfp.org.hk/fplinks_40.html.

Members who would like to receive printed copies of FP Links after 1 January 
2024, please complete and return the reply slip or e-form by scanning the QR code.

Thank you for joining us together in reducing paper consumption and helping 
conserve natural resources!

The Hong Kong College of Family Physicians
Room 803-4, HKAM Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen
Email: FPLinks@hkcfp.org.hk
Phone: 28718899

Taking Go Green 
to next level 

Read FP Links online:

To subscribe Hard-copy:

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ Reply Slip ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

To: FP Links Committee

____________________________________________________________, __________________________________
Surname                                                                                                                      Given name

Membership ID : FP____________________________________

Your contact phone number : _______________________________________

     I would like to keep receiving the printed copies of FP Links after 1 January 2024

If members would like to update the email address or other membership data, please contact Membership 
Committee by email to membership@hkcfp.org.hk 

_________________________________________________
Signature

FP Links Committee Announcement


